From:
To: Tilbury2
Subject: Tilbury 2 Project

**Date:** 11 February 2018 19:17:53

## Dear Sir / Madam

Thank you for The Planning Inspectorate recent communication.

Having read through it I find that I have no problems with the proposal, in fact I am all in favour for it and it will bring much needed work to the area. Regarding any possible road traffic problems, I feel that with the various businesses that are currently in the area and the London Cruise Terminal nearby that the infrastructure of the roads are adequate at the moment and possibly when this new dock is built. Having traveled to Tilbury on many occasions in 2017 I have noticed that the road layout has already been adapted because of the building of the new Amazon fulfilling hub. I have also noticed that when the road was built that enters the current Tilbury Docks there was provision put in to take a spur link under this road opposite Amazon.

I will not be attending the meeting on the 20th February, as I feel that my property will not be directly affected by this project at this stage of the proposal, but I will be keeping an eye on further developments and may attend future meetings.

Kind regards.

Sue Edwards(Mrs) My ref: TIL2-AFP1534

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>